
 
 
Tel: +506‐2263‐4169   ‐  e‐mail:office@alcostarica.com ‐  www.alcostarica.com 

 

January 7th, 2012 

 

To Whom It May Concern 

It is a true please for me to write this letter of recommendation for Eric Albino, on 
the past years we have worked together on the mountains of Peru and Ecuador. 

Peru: Cordillera Blanca + Tocllaraju 2005, 2006, 2007, 2009.  
 
Ecuador: La Cordillera Volcania 2008 - Guguapichincha, Rucupichincha, 
Pasochoa, Illiniza Norte, Cotopaxi & Chimborazo. 

Erick is an excellent guide, a natural leader, very responsible and hard working 
person. Due his huge experience on outdoors sports plus the way he works, he 
transmit safety and confident to the customers on every situation on the mountain. 

I highly recommend Erick without doubts as a professional mountain guide. I fact, I 
can thing a few guides who I would recommend as highly. Please contact me if 
there anything else I can do on his behalf. 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Armin Liedl 

AlCostaricaTours 

General Manager 

Email: armin@alcostarica.com 

 


